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2023 Term  1 

Week 6 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 

Week 7  

Monday 13th March  

ADELAIDE CUP 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

Week 8  

Friday 24th March  

Harmony-Day  
Assembly 10:00am 

 

Week 9  

Thursday 30th March  

PUPIL FREE DAY  

 

Week 10  

Monday 3rd April—
Thursday 6th April  

Parent-teacher  
interviews  

 

Week 10 

Friday 7th April 

GOOD FRIDAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

Week 11 

Monday 10th April 

EASTER MONDAY  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

I cannot believe that we are already half way through term 1. We have had a busy 
start to the term with year 6 Aquatics in week 2 and year 3-5 swimming in week 4.  

Miss Stephanie Fox, Wellbeing Leader, has also been busy organising wellbeing 
leaders and student volunteers to help support the wellbeing priorities of our school. 
We were very fortunate to have an overwhelming number of year 3-6 students 
willing to volunteer their time to support our recess and lunch time activities, 
including JP support and our scooter and bike program. Without these volunteers, 
we would not be able to successfully run these programs.  

 

Harmony Day 

Harmony Day is a day of cultural respect and understanding that is celebrated 
annually on the 21st March in Australia. The day aims to promote diversity and 
inclusivity across all cultures, religions and backgrounds.  

We are very lucky at Salisbury Primary School to have such a wonderful 
multicultural community and we would like to invite all of our families to help us 
celebrate Harmony Day on Wednesday 21st March. 

Harmony Day Assembly - 10:00am in the Gym 

Shared Morning Tea (for the adults) - 10:45am in the Hall 
*Please bring a plate to share* 

 

NAPLAN 2023 

The NAPLAN assessments will start on Wednesday 15th March, and run over a 
two week period. During this time, year 3 and 5 students will complete 4 
assessments: Writing, Reading, Conventions of Language, and Mathematics. 
Teachers will send out more information about the assessments and exact dates 
via Class dojo.  

Year 3 and year 5 students have already sat a NAPLAN practice test. The practice 
test is designed to test the capacity of our computer network and allows students 
the opportunity to log in and see the types of questions that they will need to 
complete. Students took the opportunity to practice very seriously, and I am positive 
that they will give each of the assessments 100% effort. If you have any questions 
regarding NAPLAN, please contact myself or your child’s teacher.   

 

Pupil Free Day 

Just a reminder to families that we have a Pupil Free Day coming up in Week 9, 
Thursday 30th March. This day will focus on Mathematics and be run by our 
Assistant Principal, Mrs Liana McCurry. 

OSHC will be open on this day and bookings need to be received by Thursday 23rd 
March to ensure we have adequate staffing.  

 

Kind regards, 

Leah Draper 
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In February the Year 6s had the opportunity to participate in aquatics at Westlakes and 

were lucky enough to be greeted with amazing weather. All students engaged in a range 

of water activities including sailing, kayaking, canoeing, windsurfing, and snorkelling . 
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There will be a Pupil Free Day on Thursday 30th March 
Week 9. On this day students will NOT attend school and 
staff will take part in training in Mathematics  

 

The Out of School Hours Care service will be available . 
Should you require OSHC please phone Amanda Gallagher 
on 0401 121 780. 

There will be a Public Holiday on Monday 13th March Week 
7. On this day students and teaches will NOT attend school.  

OSHC will be open on Thursday 30th March and bookings 
need to be completed by Thursday 23rd March to ensure we 
have adequate staffing.  



 

Email:                                                     Phone:               Fax: 

dl.1041.info@schools.sa.edu.au  8258 1335   8281 5868 

SCHOOL CARD 2023 applications are     
available online via the link below.  

 
https://online.forms.sa.edu.au/content/forms/

af/public/application-for-school-card.html 

 

Or alternatively you can pick up a paper copy 
from the front office. 
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